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June 02, 2022 

Dear Milwaukee Common Council Members, 

My name is Eva Welch and I am one of the Founding Executive Co-Directors of Street Angels Inc.  I am 

writing to you today in hopes that Street Angels Inc. can be added as an unaffiliated agency to the City of 

Milwaukee Giving Campaign.  

Street Angels was established in 2016 to assist our neighbors without homes in the Greater Milwaukee 

Area. Our small staff and army of volunteers make it possible for our team to travel throughout the 

county three nights per week via two outreach buses. While the short-term goal of the program is to 

make sure that people are warm and fed, the long-term goal is to cultivate relationships, earn trust, and 

assist people in connecting to the resources that can help them get off of the streets. 

Currently we are connecting with an average of 120 individuals per outreach evening. In 2021, our small 

team served over 13,500 meals on the streets of Milwaukee and connected with 589 unique individuals 

who were experiencing homelessness. Since July of 2018, we have also been able to assist 378 individuals 

in connecting to permanent housing resources.  

We are 100% community funded through private donors, philanthropic grants, community fundraising 

and corporate sponsorships. Becoming a part of the City of Milwaukee Giving Campaign could be very 

beneficial to our organization and those that we serve in our community. 

For your review, I have attached a copy of our 501(c)3 IRS determination letter. Please let me know if 

anything further is required or if you have any questions. Thank you in advance for your consideration in 

this matter. We look forward to hearing back from you.  

Gratefully, 

Eva Welch 
 

Street Angels Inc 

Eva@streetangelsmke.org 

(414) 739-2467 

 

 


